
From: HOLGATE, CHANDLER B <cholgate@email.sc.edu>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/2/2018 9:44:41 AM
Subject: Summer internship

Dear Dr. Varat,
 

I hope you are enjoying your Wednesday. I am still very excited about the possibility of working in the 
Lieutenant Governor's office this summer. Please let me know, if I can provide you with any 
information to aid your consideration. I hope you received my previous email, and I look forward to 
hearing from you.
 

Best Wishes,
 
Chandler Holgate
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